
 

 
September 22, 2015 
 
 
Dear Bidder, 
 
Notice of Project Rejection:  RFP 16-301, Recreation Software. 
 
Thank you for your response to the above referenced RFP 16-301.  
 
This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to reject all proposals received on this 
project. Parks & Recreation staff has reviewed the proposals and determined that it is in the 
City’s best interest to reject all proposals. 
     
We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects. 
   
The City of Boise is choosing to extend the RFP process by going out to bid again.  We 
would like to widen the response pool and encourage all who did bid to rebid your response 
and for anyone who was not able to respond due to time constraints to please submit a 
proposal.  We will be providing additional clarification of core requirements.  The City of 
Boise is looking for the best solution to meet our requirements and future vision.  If we do 
not have a large response pool, it is difficult to ensure that we have found the best solution.   
 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  Your participation in the process is 
appreciated. 
 
 
 
Colin Millar 
Purchasing Specialist 
Boise City Purchasing  
208-395-7804 
 
 
cc: RFP 16-301, RecSoftware 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


